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I fully support the plan to ban unsanctioned camping and require campers to relocate to designated camps that offer
services.
We have lived in Portland for 18 years and have raised our two children here.  Our kids no longer feel safe to walk
to the bus stop to take the bus to school.  We have had trash and human poop left in our driveway.  We are in
constant fear of violence and property theft/damage in our neighborhood. 
Please please ban camping and do it now!  We plan to move as soon as possible if Portland continues on the same
destructive path.

Brooke Garrett
North Portland Resident
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